

Tanenbaum Workplace Newsletter

Tanenbaum Change in Leadership

With so much change in the world around us, Tanenbaum is proud to contribute a positive change to these shifts. On June 1st, former Deputy CEO, Mark Fowler, stepped into the role of CEO, succeeding longtime CEO, Joyce Dubensky. While Joyce remains involved with Tanenbaum as CEO Emerita and Senior Strategic Advisor, Mark is quickly and adeptly adapting to his role in these challenging times.

There's Work to Do

People all over the world are taking to the streets to decry racism and police brutality. As you process your own thoughts and emotions during this time of trouble and transformation, know that there are actions you can take to move the needle towards justice. Read CEO Mark Fowler's statement, **There's Work to Do**, and review **our list** of faith-based organizations actively involved in anti-racism



work! If there are religious/spiritual communities or organizations that are actively engaging in anti-racism work, please share them with us and we'll share with our broader community.

Photo: Tanenbaum CEO, Rev. Mark Fowler



Tanenbaum Speaks!

On September 11th at 4pm, CEO Mark Fowler will deliver the keynote address at Diversity Best Practice's EmERGe Leadership Summit. Held remotely on September 10th and 11th, we hope that you and your colleagues will join us for Mark's speech and the conference sessions. More information about the summit can be found **here**.

Welcome to Our Newest Corporate Member!



We are proud to welcome our newest Corporate Partner to the Tanenbaum Corporate Membership program, Eli Lilly. They join a growing community of corporate actors committed to advancing religious diversity and inclusion in the workplace.

Missed Our Webinars? Recordings Now Available!

If you were unable to watch any of our live webinars, or would like to watch any of them again, the recordings are now available on YouTube. Subscribe to our channel to keep an eye out for future webinars!

- Leveraging Cross-Cultural Allyship: Lessons From the Workplace During COVID-19
- Leveraging Religious Diversity: Lessons Learned from Workplace Chaplains During COVID-19 <u>Outbreak</u>
- The World Around Us: Lessons from Combating Supremacism for the Religiously Inclusive **Workplace**
- Grief and Mourning in Times of Crisis: Considerations and Opportunities for Your Workforce **During Turbulent Times**

Tanenbaum's Corporate Membership Refresh

As Tanenbaum's Corporate Membership Program continues to grow, so too will its reach! Tanenbaum is expanding its workplace offerings beyond corporate settings. Utilizing the in-house expertise of its Health Care Program, the membership program will soon extend to health care settings and even nonprofit organizations. Stay tuned for more details!













TANENBAUM | 55 Broad Street, New York, NY 10004 | 212.967.7707

Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove® Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails View this email online.

55 Broad Street New York, NY | 10004 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

emma